MEMBERSHIP REPORT
CIRCULAR KEYS MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
THURSDAY 25th AUGUST 2016


Once again, we have seen a lot of activity within the Membership portfolio!  

Following our last MT Meeting I contacted Elizabeth Przeklasa-Adamski again regarding her membership status.  (The MT were Bcc’d in on this).  She responded immediately to advise me that she wished to resign from Circular Keys and go Chapter At Large.  I have subsequently advised her that she needs to go on to the SAI website and make this amendment to her membership herself.

I also contacted Liz Van Miltenberg to ensure that she was aware that she had to resubmit her riser assessments and my email coincided with hers advising that she had decided to resign from Circular Keys.  SAI have been advised of this.

Michelle Coates has contacted us to advise that due to work and family commitments she feels that, for the time being, she needs to alter her status to Associate Member.  Both Vicki and I have contacted her to let her know the consequences of this, i.e. the need to re-audition when she wishes to return to Full Membership status and we have suggested that she applies for an extended Leave of Absence instead.  To date I have not heard from her.  I will wait until next week and contact her again if she has not responded.

Jo Rogerson has also contacted us to regretfully tender her resignation due to work commitments which prevent her from attending rehearsals regularly.  I have contacted her via email both last week and today to offer her the option of either CAL or Associate Membership and advised her that I will not contact SAI until I hear a definitive decision from her.

We wish all these members the very best for the future.

Jackie Connor’s absence from rehearsals continues together with a lack of any form of communication from her.  I contacted her again today via an SMS to see if she if she was coming to rehearsal tonight as she does not mark her attendance plan on Groupanizer.  I asked her to let me know when it was convenient for me to give her a call for a chat if she wasn’t going to be at rehearsal tonight.  I also emailed Doris and Jenny last week to see if they had any input but Doris has not had any risers submitted to her and understandably I haven’t heard from Jenny at this stage.  Given that Jackie seems to have been away more often than she has attended I am wondering whether now is the right time for her to re-join CKC.  I made this point to Doris in my email but she was reluctant to agree with this.

Catherine Burton & Laura Burton are continuing to work through the first step of their audition process.

Attendance at rehearsals since our last meeting and at our week-end workshop with Linda Keever averaged 41 members.


LYN HOWELLS
Membership Chair
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